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Summer 2- Family: Respect- “Honour everyone. Love the family of believers. Fear God.”  1 Peter 2:17  

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

Dear Children, 

This week in school as well as our children in the Hub, Year 6, 
and Year 1, we have welcomed back some of our Reception 
and Nursery children.  They have settled into the new routines 
very well and enjoyed being with their teachers and friends.   
We are very proud of all the children in school this week as 
well as all of you who are at home and working on your online 
tasks.   
 
Next week, children in Year 2 will also join us in school and we 
are very much looking forward to seeing them back with us as 
well.  
 
Sending you my love and best wishes as always, 

Mrs King 

  

Mrs King   

The staff in the Hub would like to thank all the children this week.  To 
celebrate their hard work and good behaviour, the children were 
able to make their own jam sandwiches and eat them on the roof 
garden in the lovely sunshine.  They all followed the social 
distancing, hygiene and safety rules.  Well done children and thank 
you to all the teachers and support staff who work so hard to make 
every day fun. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
Mr Smith’s award goes to Glory and Emmanuel Kolade. 
 
The star of the week for Moore Class this week is Divine. This week he has 
been making an extra effort to communicate with the class and look out 
for how they are on the class blog. 
 
Daniel, Katriel, Nevaeh, Iyanu and Fareedah in Reception have been 
nominated this week for settling into the new school routines very well 
and being great role models to the nursery children.  Mrs Eggleston is very 
proud of them.  
 
Mrs Ndisang has nominated Isaac and Precious in Year 4 this week as they 
have completed all the tasks set on Purple Mash for this week. Isaac has 
written a postcard about his space travels, while Precious has created a 
fabulous picture of an unusual alien. 
 
Have a look at Isaac’s work: 

 
 
Miss Rahman has nominated Neisha – For always completing work to a 
great standard, Ariel – For staying motivated and engaged during the 
school closures and Ballay for great English work.  
 
Have a look at Anoushka’s timeline in Year 6.  
 

 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK….  

Having respect for someone means you think good 
things about who a person is or how they act. You can 
have respect for others, and you can have respect for 
yourself. Showing respect to someone means you act 
in a way that shows you care about their feelings and 
well-being. How do you feel when someone else 
shows you respect? 

 
 
  

 

 
 

 

We wish the following children a very happy birthday last week and 
this week… 

Michelle – 22nd June – Dahl Class 
Oluwatomiwa – 25th June – Potter Class 
Omofolarin – 27th June – Fonteyn Class 

Ruby – 27th June – Potter Class  
Samuel – 28th June – Cooper Class 

Richard – 28th June – Hargreaves Class 
 

 


